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TO:   Board of Supervisors Budget and Finance Committee  
 
DATE:  October 10, 2024  
 
SUBJECT:  Accept and Expend In-Kind Gift - Retroactive - Naloxone Distribution 

Project - Naloxone - Valued at $81,300 
 
 
The San Francisco Police Department (SFPD) is submitting a retroactive resolution to 
accept an in-kind gift of 1,800 units of Naloxone valued at $81,300. 
 
The above-referenced resolution is retroactive because SFPD’s Fiscal Division 
continues to have staffing challenges in the Grants Unit along with the timing when the 
Department of Health Care Service processes and ships the kits after receiving SFPD’s 
application. The State automatically sends out the units once the request has been 
reviewed and approved. The Department has been receiving this in-kind gift of 
Naloxone for several years, however the number of units vary each year and is sent out 
before we can submit our request for the accept and expend. 
 
SFPD respectfully requests retroactive approval to accept this in-kind gift. 


